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 7150 
 

Facility Utilization 
 
 
Relationships with Local Governmental Units 
 
 The Board will make every effort to work cooperatively with other governmental 

units that may have an interest in the construction of new District facilities, or the 
remodeling or utilization of present facilities. 
 
In the District, the City of Racine, the Villages of Caledonia, Mt. Pleasant,  
Elmwood Park, North Bay, Sturtevant and Wind Point will be informed and 
consulted where necessary as new facilities are planned, constructed and 
utilized.  If questions regarding new facilities are presented by representatives of 
these governmental units, every effort will be made to respond with the 
requested information as soon as is practical. 
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